
 
 

 
Village of Chenequa 

31275 W County Road K 
Chenequa, WI 53029 

 
Public Informational Meeting 

 

Notice is hereby given, Lake Country Fire and Rescue will be hosting its annual meeting on 
September 4th, 2025, 6:30 p.m. at Lake Country Fire and Rescue Station 42, 115 Main Street 
Delafield.  There will be no formal action taken by the Lake Country Fire and Rescue Board.  
The meeting will be an informational meeting regarding 2024 accomplishments, a review of the 
2024 audit and information on the 2025 budget.   

Quorum of the Village Board, and other boards, committees, and commissions may be present 
for informational gathering only.  No action will be taken at this informational meeting. 
 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Deanna Braunschweig 
Village Clerk - Treasurer 
Village of Chenequa 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


